
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Call for Submissions Disability Access and Inclusion Plan Review 

Notice is given that the Shire of Jerramungup is currently reviewing its Disability Access and 

Inclusion Plan (DAIP) and invites feedback from people with disability, their families and 

carers, disability service providers and community members and groups to provide 

comment on previously unidentified access issues or ongoing access issues to help inform 

the new five year plan.  

 

A copy of the Disability Access and Inclusion Plan 2013-2018 and feedback form is available 

on our website or from the Shire of Jerramungup Administration Office, 8 Vasey Street, 

Jerramungup during business hours. 

 

Written submissions about the review of the Disability Access and Inclusion Plan may be 

made to the Chief Executive Officer, by Friday 26 July 2019. 

 
 

 

MARTIN CUTHBERT 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

26 June 2019 

 


